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13 November 2008
UNMIL Statement
Alleged Serious Misconduct by a Jordanian Formed Police Unit Officer

The United Nations Mission in Liberia (UNMIL) has learned with dismay of a case of alleged serious misconduct by a Jordanian Formed Police Unit (FPU) officer which occurred early in the morning of Wednesday 12 November. According to reports, the Jordanian FPU officer allegedly assaulted a Liberia National Police (LNP) officer following an argument. The LNP officer reportedly sustained serious injuries requiring treatment at the ELWA Hospital, after being struck on the head and the hand by a ‘sharp instrument’. The LNP officer has now been released from the hospital.

UNMIL wishes to make clear that it takes very seriously all allegations of misconduct committed by any UNMIL staff member. UNMIL has informed the Liberian authorities that a full investigation of this incident is being conducted and the findings of the investigation will be shared with the Government of Liberia. 
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 For further information, please contact: 
George Somerwill, Chief of Public Information, mobile +231-(0)5319145, email: somerwill@un.org
Mercy Wambui, mobile: +231-(0)5319149, email: wambui@un.org
Michael Sahr, mobile: +231-(0)5319148, email: sahr@un.org
UNMIL website: www.unmil.org


